
Grey Bruce Ladies Broomball League - Sept 6, 2017 Meeting
1) All team reps present
2) Dar stepped down as president, no one has shown interest, Melissa will step in as acting president until someone does.
3) Tara stepped down as secretary, a name was drawn out of a cup, Shooters are secretary
4) Jenna did a financial report
5) With a 12 team league every team will play every Sunday again.
a. Decided we will start Sunday Oct 1, every team will play, then we will break until the Thursday after Thanksgiving, Oct 12
b. We play right up until the tournament 
c. There is no time for make-up games
6) Numbers were drawn to do up the schedule
7) There is still no timekeeper for Keady, option is open to also scorekeep men’s league too.
8) Our ‘extra’ money will be possibly split between 2 years seeing as this isn’t a money-making year. Most likely equalling 1 of our 5 month payments off.
9) Proposed to have stats on goalies. It was motioned off and favoured by the reps present.
10) Discussed insurance policy, nothing really changed.
11) It was brought up that a player jumped the boards from penalty box at the end of a game in the tournament. Unacceptable and what should be done. No local refs or league committee present. No calls made, we can’t do anything about it now, use as a learning curve. OBA refs don’t call the same as our refs, something to think about for future playoffs.
12) Next meeting is Tuesday, Sept 26th at 7:00pm in Keady

